
SPECIAL MEETING - MONTVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
MONTVILLE HIGH SCHOOL  

SUPERINTENDENT'S LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM 
June 7, 2012 at 5:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
Item 1: Call to order/ Pledge of Allegiance 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by David Rowley.  Board of Education 
members in attendance were Carrie Baxter, Steven Loiler, Thomas McNally, Robert 
Mitchell, Jr., Deborah Reed-Iler, and David Rowley.  Also in attendance were 
Superintendent Pamela W. Aubin, Assistant Superintendent Brian C. Levesque, 
Director of Special Services Donna Maynard, Director of Curriculum and Instruction 
Laurie Pallin, Business Manager Kathy Lamoureux, Director of Facilities Matt 
Bialowas, Administrators Chad Ellis, Jason Daly, Sheila Reagan, Mary Jane Dix, 
Lorilyn Caron, Mark Johnson, and Amy Espinoza and Town Council Member and 
Board Liaison Gary Murphy.   
 

Item 2:  Discussion of possible changes to the Board's proposed 2012-2013 budget 
 
 Superintendent Pamela W. Aubin reviewed the proposed reductions to the Board of 

Education's 2012-2013 budget, and a discussion followed.  
 
Item 3: Adjournment. 
 
 Motion to Adjourn:   Steven Loiler 
 Seconded:    Thomas McNally 
 Vote:    Unanimous 
 
  
The meeting adjourned at 5:40 p.m. 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Pamela W. Aubin 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


